
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Oshkosh Police Department 
 
Date:    January 8, 2013 
Time:  11:30 A.M. 
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

(920) 236-5742 
 

Subject:   Armed Robbery – Follow-up Information 
 
 
The Oshkosh Police Department continues its investigation of an armed robbery that 
occurred at the Walgreens located W. 9th Ave at S. Koeller St. in Oshkosh and is 
releasing photos of the subject involved.  Photos of a red/maroon over silver/tan 
Chevrolet pick-up truck that may have been related to the robbery are also being 
released.    
 
A lone white male described as 6’4”, thin build and in his early twenties entered the 
Walgreen’s on 1/8/2013 at about 2:22 am, approached the clerk and demanded money.  
The subject left with an undisclosed amount of money.   
 
The Oshkosh Police Department is encouraging anyone who may know this suspect or 
has information about the robbery to contact the Oshkosh Police Department and speak 
with Detective Dean Artus at (920) 236-5726.   
 
If you have information and would like to remain anonymous, please contact Winnebago 
County Wide Crime Stoppers at (920) 231-8477 or text IGOTYA and you crime tip to 
274637 or go to www.winnebagocrimestoppers.org and submit your text via the web.  
You may be eligible for up to a $1,000 reward for information leading to an arrest. 
 
Joseph Nichols  
Public Information Officer 
Oshkosh Police Department  
(920) 236-5742 
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